
 
Director’s Report 8-18-20 

 
● Will start school through the month of September to be distance-learning. 
● Staff is working on organizing the classroom and designing processes and schedules. 

Class schedules to be compatible with distance learning and hybrid systems.  
● Criteria for moving to hybrid system: 

○ Is it safe? Determined by county health, MCOE, and school stakeholders 
(includes Director, staff, Board, and parents) 

○ Is it allowed (legal)? 
● Books and Materials have been ordered and most have been received 
● Food Program is being set up. Should be available in October. Will be a simple 

breakfast. 
● Materials received for Disinfecting. Procedures and processes have been designed.  

○ UV equipment to be used for hard to reach surfaces and air sanitization.  
■ 2 air changes per hour 
■ Hepa, Carbon and UV  
■ Floor UV system tol be ordered. 

○ Materials are still arriving. 
● Additional protocols designed for drop off and pick up of students, daily screening, 

school closure protocol. 
● CARES Act and other funding. (+$100K ) 


